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17 December 2024 
 
Raj Logarajah 
Adviser, Listings Compliance 
Level 40, Central Park 
152-158 St George's Terrace 
Perth WA 6000 
 
 
Dear Mr Logarajah,  
 
REQUEST FOR EXTENSION OF VOLUNTARY SUSPENSION 
 
C29 Metals Limited (“C29” or the “Company”) refers to the trading halt granted on 
29 November 2024 and the voluntary suspension on 3 December 2024. The 
Company requests an extension to the voluntary suspension of its securities be 
granted in accordance with ASX Listing Rule 17.2.  
 
In accordance with ASX Listing Rule 17.2, the Company provides the following 
information in relation to the request: 
 

1. The Company requests an extension to its voluntary suspension as the 
Company is not yet in a position to make an announcement providing an 
update to the market regarding the Company’s application for Ministerial 
Approval, for the transfer of the Ulytau tenement to C29, in Kazakhstan 
(Announcement).  
 

2. The Company continues to work through the regulatory process with the 
Minister of Industry and Construction of the Republic of Kazakhstan. The 
regulatory process has been longer than anticipated and the extension to 
the voluntary suspension is necessary to prevent trading in the Company’s 
securities on an uniformed basis, pending the outcome of the regulatory 
process. At this time, the Company is not in a position to provide an update 
on the status of the regulatory process and release the Announcement; 
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3. The Company requests the voluntary suspension to remain in place until the 
earlier of the commencement of normal trading on 14 January 2025, or the 
release of the Announcement; and    

 
4. The Company is not aware of any reason why the voluntary suspension 

should not be granted nor any other information necessary to inform the 
market about the voluntary suspension. 

 
Authorised by the Board, 
 
 
Ailsa Osborne 
Company Secretary   


